Steven Berlin
Executive Director
City of Chicago Board of Ethics
40 N. Sedgewick St.
5th Floor
Chicago, Illinois 60654

June 29, 2012

Dear Mr. Berlin,

I am writing to inform you of an honorarium that I received on June 28, 2012. I received \$250 for participating in a Special Emphasis Panel Review Meeting (grant review) conducted by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention on Thursday, May 12, 2012.

Please let me know if you require additional information.

Sincerely

Julie Morita, M.D. Medical Director

Immunization Program

Chicago Department of Public Health

2160 W. Ogden

Chicago, Illinois 60612

312-746-6088